
Dear Bristol Class,       July 2023 

We are so excited that you are joining Bristol class in September! We will be 

your new teachers:  Mrs Mills will be with you on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday 

and Mrs Maher will teach you on Thursdays and Fridays. We will also have a 

SCITT Trainee Teacher called Miss Packham and we have Mrs Hathway as our 

LSA. You are going to have so much fun exploring and learning. We wanted to 

write to you to tell you a little bit about ourselves and the fun things we will be 

doing at school in year 1.   

Mrs Mills:   

I have two children at home – Shannon who is twelve and Tyler 

who is nine. I spent a lot of time watching Tyler play football 

and we enjoy going to watch Chelsea play at Stamford Bridge. 

My hobbies are reading (outside if possible!) and baking. I make 

a very tasty chocolate cake! Yum!  

Mrs Maher: 

I have two children at home, Ruby, who is eight, and Joe who 

is five. We love listening to music at home and dancing!  I have 

a very old dog called Lola who doesn’t enjoy walking anymore 

but I love going for long walks with Ruby and Joe and my 

friends. I enjoy reading and I‘m looking forward to reading you 

all lovely stories when you are in Year 1.  

 

In Year 1, we have lots of toys and construction materials both inside and outside 

that you can explore and learning with. We will explore lots of fun history and 

geography topics, create wonderful art, use our voices and other instruments in 

music, get physical in PE, design and make items in DT, build understanding of 

faith and religion in RE, discuss and share ideas in PSHE and develop our 

computing skills.  

There are so many exciting and fun times ahead.  We can’t wait to see you in 

September for a great start to year 1.  

 

Bye for now.  

From Mrs Mills and Mrs Maher  


